
 

 

 

  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THEBLUE ISLAND PARK DISTRICTS 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING  

 

 

 

I. Committee of the Whole Meeting that was scheduled for  

Tuesday, April 4, 2023, at 7:00pm has been cancelled due to 

lack of quorum.  

 

II. Any questions regarding this meeting may be directed to the Blue Island 

Park District office at 12804 S Highland Avenue.  

 

 

 

 

 BY ORDER OF THE CORPORATE AUTHORITIES OF THE BLUE 

ISLAND PARK DISTRICT. 

 

 

 

       Board of Park Commissioners 

       Blue Island Park District  

 


